
Submitter: Lea Camille Keenantasker 

On Behalf Of: HB3076 

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

Good morning,  

 

Please evaluate the "sense of urgency" of limiting access of lawful avoiding citizens 

with this bill.  

 

Criminals are what this state should go after, not law abiding citizens.  

This bill will not help regulate the black market in any way and will only paralyze 

legitimate businesses. 

I do not support this bill.  

 

Thank you 


